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I am a home owner in the Rio Verde Vista II association and wish to register my objection to the aforementioned 
proposal on the basis of an inadequate traffic plan which recommends changes to the park entrance from Craycraft 
Road and clearly has not considered the requirements of recreational and commuter cyclists. 

The Craycraft park access road is the Loop pathway terminating point for northbound and eastbound cycling traffic on 
the northern side of the Rillito, and continued travel in these directions requires turning left. Changing the park exit road 
to a compulsory right turn, or alternatively painting a northbound-only left-turn lane instead of implementing proper 
traffic control measures is unrealistic and unsafe. 

In addition, the proposal states that Craycraft is already over capacity, and that additionai traffic will "only" contribute a 
0.5% increase. Adding additional traffic to an already over-capacity road should disqualify the project from proceeding. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Regards, 
James Werner 
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I am an owner in the Flecha Caida neighborhood. In addition my family owns three other 
properties in this neighborhood. We oppose this proposal. The infrastructure of this area 
was designed for a low density population. Any change wiH produce traffic congestions 
this area is not equipped to handle. Additionally, it will put strain in the demands for 
sewage and water. Not to mention the loss of wildlife. It is our hope that yo.u take into 
consideration the voice of the residents which is driven by preservation of quality of life 
and respect for all wildlife in this area. 

Respectfully, 

N·ico Wunnicke 

Sent from my iPhone 
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